
Town of Washington  

Minutes  

Park and Recreation Commission  

June 8, 2011 

  

1.0    Assembly:  

1.1    Members: Steve Hanssen, Guy Eaton, Dawn Bilski, Ray Clark, Larry 

L�Hommedieu  

1.2    Alternate Members: Bob Bachand and Jenn Read  

1.3    Public: None  

1.4    Minutes taken by Michelle Dagesse 

1.5    The meeting was called to order at 6:00PM. Hanssen motioned to approve 

the minutes. Bilski seconded the motion. All voted in favor. Hanssen 

motioned to have Bachand sit in for Bilski because she is currently the 

Assistant Camp Director. Clark seconded the motion. All voted in favor.  

  

2.0    Public:  

2.1      

  

3.0    Old Business:  

3.1    The members signed the summer camp employee contracts and the caretaker 

contract.   

3.2    Hanssen reported that the he and Clark are working on rebuilding and 

painting picnic tables for the start of camp.  

3.3    Hanssen reported that the bench system is being built and will be being set in 

place approximately June 13
th

 (weather permitting) The contractor has 

worked with the Public Works to coordinate.  

3.4    Hanssen and the Public Works Director are working to correct several safety 

concerns such as remove a tree near the parking lot, remove an old culvert 

and fill in sand around play equipment. The work will begin on the week of 

June 13
th

.  

3.5    The bathrooms have been opened and cleaned and plumbing maintenance has 

been completed as well.  

3.6    Hanssen reported that the sign has been put up.  

3.7    Hanssen reported that Mr. and Mrs. Delisle donated three pieces of 

equipment (ping pong table, foos ball table and an air hockey table)  that has 

been brought to the basement of Camp Morgan Lodge for the summer 

program rainy days.  

3.8    L�Hommedieu reported that on July 31
st
 from 3:00-4:30 the Windham 

Swing Band will be performing at Camp Morgan Lodge beach area.  

3.9    Clark reported that the bases are in at the ball field.  

3.10L�Hommedieu reported that the plaque for the Liberty Elm tree still needs to 

be placed.  

3.11Hanssen reported that the dock contractor will be placing the docks in shortly.  

  

4.0    New Business:  



4.1     L�Hommedieu asked if the director�s wanted the pegs placed in the board 

at the pavilion. Bilski said yes.  

  

5.0    Adjournment: 

5.1    There being no further business. Hanssen motioned to adjourn. Clark 

seconded the motion. All voted in favor. The meeting was adjourned at 

6:45PM. The next Park and Recreation Meeting will be July 13
th

 at 6PM.  

  

Respectfully,  

  

  

Michelle Dagesse   

 


